
 

 

 
 
 
 
June 20, 2018 
 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
  

Re: Confirmation of In-Service Dates for Telxius Submarine Cable Systems 
  
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Through their counsel, Telxius Cable USA, Inc. Telxius Cable Puerto Rico, Inc., 
Telefónica International Wholesale Services América, S.A., and Telxius Cable Colómbia, S.A. 
(collectively, the “Telxius Cable Landing Licensees”) confirm the following in-service dates for 
submarine cable systems for which they serve as joint licensees: 
 

 South America-1 (“SAm-1”), File Nos. SCL-LIC-20000204-00003 and SCL-MOD-
20061207-00012:  March 26, 2001 

 Pacific Caribbean Cable System, File No. SCL-LIC-20130122-00001:  July 31, 2015 

 Marea, File No. SCL-LIC-20160525-00012:  March 27, 2018 
 

Please contact me with any questions 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kent Bressie 
Counsel for the Telxius Cable Landing Licensees 

 
cc: Denise Coca 
 Angela DeMahy  

David Krech 


